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Date: 0212512021

To: Finance Committee

From: Mark Hall, Emergency Services Coordinator & 911 Director

RE: Power Outlet Upgrade 911 Center

During the radio upgrade project, it was found that a good portion ofthe consoles
were running on multiple power stripes, some of which had been piugged into each
other. The installation team from Motorola was concemed about overload and
potential fire concems.

The decision was made to call in Thunder Bay Electric to evaluate the situation.
Tim Modrzynski concurs with the above assessment and added that we should also
be concerned about low voltage to all components.

Please see attached quote in the amount of$4,845.00 to correct the deficiency. I
am requesting these funds to come out of the Building and Grounds Fund.

Thank you for your consideration,

Nlark Hali
Alpena County Emergency Services Coordinator & 911 Director



ll
a THUNDER BAY

ELECTRIG, ING

Firefox aboutblanl

1693 t|A2 West, P.O. Box472
Alpena, irl t19707

Phone: (989) 354.2840
www.thu nderbayelectri c.com

Ful! Service Elec'trical Gontrac'tor

February 19,2021

Mr.lv(axkHall
County of Alpena
720W. Chisholm Steet
Alpena,l\fr 49707

Re: 9ll Circuits

Mark:

Thunder Bay Electic, Inc. is pleased to provide you with the following quotation for all parts

and labor necessary for the installation of new 4000 series Wiremold on top of a movable
desk portion. TBE to install Wire,mold for installation of six (6) double duplex receptacles at

each of the three dispatch stations. All work to meet National Eleofric Code.

Total Price: $4,M5.00

Thank you for the opportunity to provide you with this qrotation. If you have any questions,

please feel free to call.

Since,rely,

TimModrzy'nski

I of I 2/2212021,9:00 AM


